DY PATIL
UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF ——

L AW

NAVI MUMBAI

NOTICE

COVID GRIEVANCE REDRESSAL COMMITTEE

This was to inform all students of LLB, Bcom LLB and BALLB and their parents that D Y Patil
University School of Law is always there to help our students during these difficult times of
COVID 19 pandemic lockdown period which we all troubled. During this lockdown period we
have ensured that our students do not miss out on their studies made sure that their syllabus
is complete and the revision sessions were conducted. Along with that we are conducting
webinar sessions with various law professionals from industries to keep child motivated.

DY Patil University School of Law has formed “COVID GRIEVANCE REDRESSAL COMMITTEE”
for help of students and parents and in case of any query, issues or difficulties please feel free
to contact us on landline number or write us on email given below. We will certainly look into
the same and try to resolve keeping in view the interest of all our students and their safety in
mind.

CONTACT NO. 022-27709270.

Email: covidquerylaw@dypatil.edu

Stay Home Stay Safe

Regards,

COVID GRIEVANCE REDRESSAL COMMITTEE



